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Ms Ashely Cheong

Planning Services

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

ashley.cheong@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Cheong

Orora (formerly AMCOR) New Paper Mill Project, Matraville in the Randwick
LGA, Proposed Modification — additional demolition works MP 05_0120)

| refer to your email dated 24 February 2015 to the Department of Primary Industries
in respect of the above matter.

Comment by NSW Office of Water
The NSW Office of Water (NOW) has reviewed the Modification Report. The NSW

Office of Water notes the following:

e That there will be no impact to groundwater sources as the building slabs will
remain in place and all exposed areas will be sealed immediately.

e That a Surface Water Management Plan will be developed to minimise the
risks of possibly polluted surface water reaching Botany Bay.

It is noted that Orora has water access licences and approvals for extraction of
groundwater to feed Mill 9.

There are no further issues with the modification as presented.

For further information please contact John Galea, Water Regulation Group South
(Sydney and South Coast) on (02) 8838 7520 or at john.galea@water.nsw.gov.au.

Yours singerely -
Vi

Kristian Holz
Director Policy, Legislation and Innovation
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